
August 4, 2016 
 

Matt Schroder - Business Broker 
SUNBELT Business Advisors 
3212 Rice Street 
Roseville, MN 55126 
 
To whom it concerns: 
This letter is in regards to my relationship with Matt Schroeder of Sunbelt business 
advisors. I am a business owner going on 22 years now. Recently I sold a business 
using Matt as my broker/advisor. In some ways this letter seems awkward, as I do 
not consider our relationship over. Matt helped me sell a business that was near and 
dear to me for almost 20 years. I am delighted that it was sold, and very excited 
about the future. Although I cannot say enough good things about how Matt 
performed for me; I know our relationship is not over. 
 
I have known Matt for almost 3 years, as my interest for selling my business had 
peaks and valleys. Matt was always patient, diligent, encouraging, trustworthy, and 
professional. I want you to know that I chose each and every one of those words 
carefully. 
 
Again, I do not consider our relationship over. Not only do I consider Matt as my long-
term business advisor – he is my friend. I hope that this letter exemplifies my heartfelt 
professional and personal respect for Matt. Thank you Matt for your services, and 
thanks to those of you that read these words. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

Chris P. Rodgers 22620 Heather Ridge Drive 
Rogers, MN 55374 
H: 763-494-9808 
C: 612-221-4472 


